
 

Chesterbrook 

Academy – Aldie  

 

 

July  
 

 

 

July Highlights 

 

 

Dear Chesterbrook Academy Families,  
 

 

With the final weeks of summer camp now upon us, we’re in awe that 
it has flown by so incredibly fast! It never fails - summer always 
seems to be on fast forward. It’s always surprising to us not only how 
fast it goes by, but how much FUN we can cram in to a few short 
weeks!    

August will be no exception – here at CBA we’re continuing with our 
mission to make Summer 2018 one of the best yet for your children.  
With that in mind – we will also be turning our focus to preparation for 
Back to School for the 2018/2019 academic year. Be on the lookout 
for your transition letters – which will detail your class assignments for 
the coming year (if transitioning).   

 

Uniform Policy 

Students attending Chesterbrook Academy’s Intermediate and/or Pre-
Kindergarten Program are required to wear a uniform on a daily 
basis, August 27th through the end of June. This policy must be 

adhered to so that our student body develops a feeling of community, 
belonging, and school ownership.  In order to ensure that each 

student is dressed for success, we have developed a dress code.    
Dress Code: 

Navy or khaki shorts/pants  
Optional: skirt or jumper for girls  

Navy blue or white Polo Shirt Closed Toe Shoes  
Uniform items can be purchased from the Chesterbrook Academy 

uniform website at: 

https://braddockrdcb828.qbstores.com 

 

 Upcoming Events  

 

August 6th – Aquatic Animal 
Show at 10:00 am  

August 13th – Master Chef 
Monday  

August 14th – Kona Ice at 10:30 
am  

August 15th – Safari bingo  

August 22nd – End of Summer 
BBQ at 2:30 

August 23rd – LCPS 1st day of 
school  
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